
 

 
 

 

On Wednesday, March 10, 2021 at 6:00 pm the Town Board of the Town of Washington, La 
Crosse County, Wisconsin held its monthly meeting at the said town hall with all members present.  
Town Chairman, Dan Korn called the meeting to order.  The agenda was properly posted. The 
February minutes were reviewed.  A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes as 
printed.  The motion carried.  The treasurer report was presented.  A motion was made and 
seconded to approve the treasurer’s report.  The motion carried.  A motion was made and seconded 
to pay the bills.  The motion carried.   

CCFC Report:  Dan reported on the fire commission.  The fire truck is being built.  Payment 
will be due on the chassis in May. 
 Roads Update:  Tom gave an update on the roads.  Bans went on March 5.   We received a 
FEMA check of $7192.18 for 2017 administrative fees.  We requested prices for culverts.  We 
receive a bid from Metal Culvers for $7610.60.  A motion was made and seconded to purchase the 
culverts.  The motion carried.  We will have a list of culverts to replace and potential road projects 
for the April board meeting.  We are reviewing our equipment. 

We reviewed the miscellaneous correspondence.  David Rundahl does not need a tracking 
permit. 

  Our next meeting will be Wednesday, April 7, 2021 at 6 pm.  And the Annual Meeting is 
April 20, 2021 at 8 pm. A motion was made and seconded to adjourn the meeting.  The meeting was 
adjourned at 6:40 p.m.  

 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Barb Muenzenberger, Clerk 
 

 
   

 
 

 
 


